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Pantalion, Joe

From: Tom Stacy <TStacy@capridgepartners.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 1:58 PM
To: Pantalion, Joe
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Texas Aviation Partners

This is a recommendation to extend the contract with TAP to manage the San Marcos airport. I have been
tenant and patron since 2013. I currently base a HondaJet on the field. Jim Wimberely and his entire staff
are extremely professional and demonstrate a culture of customer service. They are attentive to the
concerns and requests of users of the airport. They have gone to great measures to address my personal
concerns. I am a great supporter of the airport as a reliever airport to ABIA. I encourage my colleagues to
base there in large part to the management that TAP provides. I am glad to provide any additional
information that might be helpful and supportive.

Best regards,

Tom Stacy
Founding Partner
CapRidge Partners LLC
7600 N. Capital of Texas Highway
Bldg. B, Suite 130
Austin, TX 78731
512-536-1111
tstacy@capridgepartners.com
www.capridgepartners.com
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